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Notice of Letter of Interest Submittal to the Transportation Infrastructure Finance and
Innovation Act (TIFIA) Credit Program (Antonio Onorato) (Pages 13-35)

Staff will provide a review of the draft TIFIA Credit Program application documentation that will be
presented to the NVTA Board at the July 17, 2019 Board meeting.

Information only.
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